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 West Bergholt Neighbourhood Plan 

 
The production of the West Bergholt Neighbourhood Plan is progressing well. 

After the successful and well-attended exhibitions earlier in the year at the 

Orpen Hall more completed questionnaires were sent in by hand or on the 

web. 

Over the summer period the NP Steering Group has completed analysing all 

the questionnaire responses and the results will shortly be available on the  

web site. www.westbergholt.net 

 
Sub-groups of the Steering Group have now been formed to write a narrative  

of the questionnaire results in all the categories for the Plan. 

 

Your household should receive a “Housing Needs” survey from the RCCE 

(Rural Community Council of Essex). Please complete and return the survey 

as it will influence and determine the proposals for housing development in the 

village for years to come. 
(It would not be surprising if you have “questionnaire” fatigue but please complete the 

survey to make your views known on this very important issue) 

 

The AGM of the NP Steering Group is on:- 

Wednesday 4th November 2015 at 7.30pm. 
in the John Lampon Hall. 

 

Do come along to find out about the progress of the Plan.  

We would also welcome anyone who would like to become a member of the NP 

Steering Group. 

 
 

For further information please contact:- Chris Stevenson (NP chairperson) 241708 

http://www.westbergholt.net/


 

 
                                                                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
  


